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Dates 5% January 2024
TO WHOM SO EVER IT MAY CONCERN

I am delighted to provide this letter of reference for Mrs. Rakhee Mediratta, a highly
qualified Wellness Practitioner proficient in various modalities. Mrs. Mediratta
contributed significantly to our team during her engagement from December 17th
to December 21st, 2024, where she served as a master trainer alongside Dr. Perrin
for the Neuro Lymphatic technique, training our therapists.

Additionally, Rakhee demonstrated her expertise as a visiting practitioner from
December 22nd, 2023, to January 2nd, 2024. During this period, she skillfully
attended to our VIP clients, employing a diverse range of techniques and methods.

Rakhee training capabilities proved to be exceptional, providing our team of
therapists with valuable insights and knowledge. Despite her demanding schedule,
she successfully balanced her commitment to training our team and performing as
a visiting practitioner.

We are genuinely grateful for Mrs. Rakhee Mediratta's dedication and
professionalism. Her willingness to contribute to our team, coupled with her
outstanding training skills, has left a lasting impact. We eagerly anticipate the
opportunity to host Mrs. Mediratta again for future training sessions and visiting
practitioner engagements.
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Gopal Kumar
General Manager & Director of Wellness Development

»

102/9 Moo 3, Laem Set Road, Na-Muang Tel: +66 774 298 00 www.kamalaya.com
Koh Samui, Suratthani, 84140, Thailand Email: info@kamalaya.com




